
Coats, Hats and Gloves Needed! 
To Benefit Local Families in Boyds and Germantown  

 
Sponsored by the 2018 Boyds Presbyterian Church Confirmation Class 

 

We are collecting coats (new or gently used), hats, and gloves to donate to local schools and 

families. Surprisingly, kids and adults in this area do not have the necessary items for warmth that 

we take for granted. As a result,  BPC youth see a unique opportunity for all of us to help. 

 

● We will be collecting items throughout the winter months, starting  November 4th 

 

● Collection boxes will be located in the sanctuary, Kerr Hall and Pollock-Williams Hall 

 

● Coats, hats and gloves will be delivered  by our youth group 


